
CATHOLIC HIGH- Father James and The Councils have approved a 

measure to defray a $500.00 Parish Subsidy fee per family which is 

charged to St. Marcellus Parishioners whose children attend Catholic 

High School for 2025-2026 school year.  Limit is one per family, and 

there is a cap to this fund, so apply soon. Catholic High needs these 

forms back no later than January 31, 2025.  Please put your completed 

CHS Parish Subsidy form in envelope marked Yvonne and put in 

collection or bring your forms from Catholic High to our office so 

Father can sign and stamp with Church Seal.   

 


